
The Electoral Board met to canvass the special election with two members present Charles Nalls, Vice 
Chairman, Wanda Spradley, Secretary and Registrar Fran Brown.  Teresa Almond was absent due to 
work commitment. 

Vice-Chairman opened the meeting.  The Board opened with one same day registration provisional 
ballot.  The Board accepted the ballot and vote was counted. 

The precinct results were reported as follow on election day: 

   Total 

   Votes  Harris  Campbell     Write In 

CAP – Early  213  66  147 

CAP – Absentee  243  160  80  1 

CAP – Post Elect. 46  24  22 

102 New Glasgow 188   43  145 

103 Coolwell  102   10   92 

201 Courthouse  479  152  324  2 

202 Temperance 161  28  133 

301 Monroe  159     39  119  1 

302 Elon  259  50  209 

303 Pleasant View 100  25  75   

401 Amelon  250  58  191  1 

402 Lonco  98  18  80 

The meeting adjourned to meet again on Friday, January 13, 2023. 

The canvass was continued on Friday, January 13.  The Central Absentee Precinct completed the Post 
Election processing and results are reported above. 

The results were certified and posted to the Department of Elections website. 

Meeting adjoured. 

 

 


